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31st March 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

All pupils in years 1 to 6 will take part in the Llanidloes area cross county event to be held at Cae Hafren on Thursday 6th April 2017, starting at 1.00 pm.
Children in years 5 and 6 will need a packed lunch which they will eat at Cae Hafren and will walk to and from the event.  They will return in time for the end of the school day.  

Runners will change into their games kit and trainers before they leave for the event and will need a water bottle to take with them.  Please ensure that your child is suitably dressed for the weather conditions on the day.

We would be grateful for offers of parental help with this event.
Please complete the form below and return to school by Monday 3rd April.
Thank you for your support

Mr Nicholas
I give my consent for my child (name)   ……………………………………..   (class)   ………………….……..   to participate in the cross country event on Thursday 6th April 2017.
I am able* / unable* to help at this event.
(please delete as appropriate)
Signed   …………………………………………………

Date   ……………………………………………………
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